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Be transparent with your students about your use of generative AI in your teaching materials or assessment practices both in the

course outline and in class. Sharing your use of generative AI with your students is intended to build trust and transparency, and

to acknowledge that you are also using – and learning about – generative AI.

Check the accuracy of any AI-created content. Recognizing that these tools “hallucinate” – or come up with factually incorrect

responses – it is important that you check the accuracy of any content you might use in class. You are the expert and are

responsible for the information you provide your learners.

Keep your learners, their diversity and their unique needs in mind as you decide if/what GenAI outputs to use.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at teaching@senecapolytechnic.ca
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